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May 15,2000 

Via 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Quarterly Revenue Report for Tangerine, Docket No. 981663 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing are an original and seven copies of the Quarterly Revenue Report for 
Tangerine. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the enclosed by date-stamping the copy of this letter and 
returning it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope which is enclosed for your 
convenience. 

Should the Commission need any additional assistance in this matter, please do not 
hesitate to call me at (407) 598-4260. 

* w  Si ely, 

Matthew J. Feil 
Staff Attorney 
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